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HOSA BOARD MEETING
MINUTES 3-8-2015
           Attendance:
Greg Lutz, Randy Eidemiller, Keith Stewart, John Wilson, Vernon Anthony, Ed Porter, Rob Willis, Kathleen Rolinatis, Kim Gajda 
Visitors: Joe Divida and Bill Ho
Meeting called to order by Greg Lutz at 7:02 p.m.   
Kathleen Rolinatis  made a motion to approve the 2-8-2014 minutes. Laura Anthony seconded the motion. Motion carried. 
Treasurer’s Report: Kathleen Rolinatis distributed a treasurer’s report. Ed Porter made a motion to approve the treasurer’s report. John Wilson made a second. Motion passed.
New Business

   None.
Old Business

- Review refund policy: Vern Anthony made a motion to approve the new refund policy with the exception of final changes to be submitted by Greg Lutz. Laura Anthony made a second. Motion passed.
Program Business
Director of HFC: None.
MSSA/HSSA: Greg Lutz reported that we have coaches, although need another assistant. 
Referees: Keith Stewart reported that referee scheduling meetings will be March 14 at 1:00 pm and March 18 at 6:30 pm.. Mr. Stewart reported numbers of enrolled in the referee program look to be good.  
Public Relations (CRPRC)/Marketing: Ed Porter reported that we are over 600 likes on our Facebook page; seeking more photographs to post. Spoke to Ohio Health about broadening our partnership, including concussion testing and community sponsorships. The March newsletter: need feedback on topics for discussion. Mr. Porter also met with Sports Clips and Dick’s Sporting Goods regarding community involvement and sponsoring a field. Will be attending the next Hilliard Chamber of Commerce meeting.    

Director of Recreational Program: John Wilson reported that had coaches meeting last week and went well. Did not have a chance to have the training; will have winter training between 3:00 and 9:00 until the end of March. Some concussion forms not in but in general they are arriving.   
.
Junior Academy: Randy Eidemiller reported that have all coaches lined up and ready to go. 
TOPSoccer: Vernon Anthony reported that the season is planned and all supplies are in. First two sessions will be played on indoor field space donated by Soccer First. Volunteer coordinator is contacting high schools to draw volunteers. 
Fields-City of Hilliard: Greg Lutz discussed the condition of the fields.  

 Camps: No report.    
Other Business: None.
Motion to adjourn made at 8:40 pm by Ed Porter. John Wilson made a second.                                Motion passed.
